
* * * * * *
The City election board will meet Wednesday, March 16, 2022, 

at 9 am in Cordova Center Community Rooms to count all remaining 
ballots from the March 1, 2022 General Election – a Clerk-initiated 

recount of all ballots may occur if the difference between the number of 
votes cast for two candidates for Mayor is less than one percent of the 

total votes cast for Mayor - this meeting is open to the public a quorum 
of the City Council, School Board &/or CCMC Authority Board may be 

present contact City Clerk w/questions 
cityclerk@cityofcordova.net 424-6248 or 253-6248 

 


